
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of June 25, 2015 

 
Consent Items 

Enclosure A - Minutes 
 
Enclosure B - Financial Report 
 
Enclosure C -  Budget Amendment 
 
Enclosure D - Salary Schedules for 2015-2016 
 
Enclosure E - Facility Use Requests 

1. RHS Facilities – On August 8, 2015, the Russellville Kiwanis will sponsor their 
annual Bike Ride.  Request by Mike Powell. 

2. RHS Stadium – On June 29, 2015, the RHS Booster Club will host the “Shoals 
Kicking Camp”.  Request by Mark Heaton, Head Football Coach.  

 
Enclosure F -  Trip Requests 

1. RHS Football – During June 26-27 to participate in 7 on 7 in Daphne, Alabama.  
Request by Coach Heaton, Athletic Director.  

2. RHS Football – On July 17 to participate in 7 on 7 in Killen, Alabama.  Request 
by  Coach Heaton, Athletic Director.  

 
Personnel 

 
Resignation in Position 
1.  Hailey Clark, Teacher, RMS 
 
Transfer in Position 
2.  Natalie Bendall, From Assistant Principal at RES to Assistant Principal at RMS 
3.  Paula Young, From Teacher at RES to Assistant Principal at RES 
4.  Dana Crummie, From Second Grade Teacher at WES to Fourth Grade Teacher at  
  RES 
 
Employment in Position for 2015-2016 
5.   Joshua Dobbins, At-Risk Teacher, WES 
6.  Kayla Odom, Math Teacher, RMS 
7.  Kelsey Pruitt, English/Language Arts Teacher, RMS 
8.  Kendra Howard, English/Language Arts Teacher, RMS 
9.  Angela Pickens, Science Teacher, RMS – pending Alabama Certification prior to  
  August 1, 2015.  
10.  Gabe Willis, Science Teacher, RMS  
11.  Mallory Wooten Kincaid, Instructional Coach, RMS & RHS 
12.  Jason Goodwin, Assistant Principal at RHS 
 
Employment - Contract Principal - Two-Year Contract 
13.  Deanna Hollimon, Principal, WES 
14.  Karen Thorn, Principal, RMS 
 
Employment – Contract Principal – Three-Year Contract 
15.  Kristie Ezzell, Principal, RES 
 
Employment – Contract Superintendent – Three-Year Contract 
16.  Heath Grimes, Superintendent, RCS 
 
 



Substitutes 
17.  Kayla Gronemeyer 
  
 
 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, July 25 at 3:30, and the work session will be Monday, 
July 20 at 3:30. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


